Majestic Oaks Men's Club October Board Meeting Minutes October 3, 2022

Meeting called to order

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm, in the Oaks Bar, MO.

Roll Call

Jim, Matt, Bob, AJ and Julie were not in attendance, all others present. AJ and Julie emailed their input.

Approve September Meeting Minutes

A motion was made to approve the September 2022 meeting minutes, motion was seconded, and the meeting minutes were approved.

Treasury Report

Chris gave the treasures report. The budget is on target, checking account looks good, aiming to end up with around \$2,500 at the end of the year, which is about where it should be.

A motion was made to approve the treasurer's report, motion was seconded and approved.

General Manager Update

Julie's email stated that AJ and his team are working hard to prepare the course for the winter. She is hoping to bring some events back for the winter and a few new ones.

Golf Course Review

In AJ's email he relayed that the Crossroads greens have been aerated and the bunkers have been edged. Signature aerating will start the following Monday, weather permitting. Some tree trimming may begin the end of next week and continue through the winter. He is addressing grub damage and some seeding which may not be until spring.

Pro Shop Review

Adam said the pro shop still has a decent inventory of golf balls and outerwear. Rounds of golf are comparable to previous years except for the slow start with the inclement spring. He also said that the Men's Club orange card balance is good for two years from the last loading.

Committee and Officer Assignments

Rick said there have been some concerns about people promptly entering their scores. A mention of this will be in the MOMC email. GHIN memberships for the people that haven't signed up will be deleted prior to May 15 next year to avoid paying for those who don't sign up for the men's club.

Communications Committee

Scott said there were 12 entries signed up on-line for the Crown.

Tuesday and Wednesday Leagues

Bruce said that over all things went well, a couple of minor glitches but over all went smoothly.

Match Play

Chad stated that there are a few championship matches that are expected to be wrapped up this week.

8,12 and 16 Man Teams

Done.

Old Business

Only 35 players for the Sr. Club Championship. Will discuss how to approach it next year. The Member's Choice went well and had positive comments back.

New Business

Chris made a motion for the MO Men's Club to donate \$250 to the 100 year anniversary MPGA Pro Am event for June 16, 2023 at Theodore Wirth GC. Motion was seconded and approved.

Rick reviewed the Crown Royal gift inventory for this weekend.

Directors Corner

There was a brief discussion to make the Summer Classic the Calcutta event next year. Further discussion will follow this winter on this.

There was also another discussion trying to get a Pro Am event at MO. Looking for sponsors. Need at least \$5,000.

Meeting Adjourned

The meeting was adjourned at 7:08. The next board meeting is tentatively scheduled for November 7 at 6:00.